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_________________________________________________________________________
Labor Day Picnic / Potluck 
Monday, September 2, at 6pm.  Cost $7.00, fried 
chicken provided.  Bring a side dish or dessert.  Iced 
tea, lemonade and decaf coffee available.  

Bunco   
Tuesday, September 24 @ 6pm, at the clubhouse.  
All residents are welcome.  Any questions, contact 
Betty Mueller.   

Mahjong: 
Tuesdays at 1:00.  Beginners welcome! 

Monthly Book Club 
Wednesday, September 18, at 10:30.  The book for 
September is All I Really Need to Know I Learned in 
Kindergarten by Robert Fulghum.  Join us!  All are 
welcome.  

Painting with Watercolors  
Thursdays, 4pm at the clubhouse.  Call Gretchen at 
859-519-6876 for more information. 

Cardio Exercise / Chair Yoga 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday mornings at clubhouse.  
See the calendar for times.  Questions: call Denise  

T’ai Chi (Taiji)  
Jim Showalter teaches two T’ai Chi classes at the 
clubhouse:  Sundays at 3:30 and Wednesdays at 
4:30.  Everyone is welcome, at any level. 

Grateful Gatherings 
Saundra Gano of 101 Acorn Path hosts a women's 
fellowship in her home, 3rd Thursday of each month 
at 10am.  All women are encouraged (not required) 
to share a poem, scripture, testimony, or one thing 
they are grateful for in a supportive and uplifting 
environment.  Light refreshments served. 

Needlework Group 
A couple WOV residents have expressed an interest 
in forming a needlework group.  If you would like to 
join, contact Donna Young at 859-494-0615. 

Welcome New Residents 
Cliff & Malinda Moquin – 137 Evergreen Path 
Joyce Wright – 115 Christal Drive   

WOV Special Meeting 
Saturday, September 7, 2:00pm, at the Scott County 
Library, Room C, to review and approve or 

disapprove a proposed amendment to our Master 
Deed to regulate leasing.  Please review the 
information dated August 22 that was mailed to 
each owner.   

Note:  There are two events that weekend that may 
affect parking at the library and driving through 
Georgetown:  September 7 is “Shred It” day at the 
library and that weekend is the Festival of the Horse. 
Please plan accordingly so that you arrive at least 
15-20 minutes early to check in. 

Save the Dates: 
WOV Annual Meeting:  Saturday, October 19 
Spaghetti Dinner:  Tuesday, October 29 
WOV Christmas Dinner:  Tuesday, December 10  

Wanted:  Decorative Flowerpots 
If you have any DECORATIVE flowerpots or planters, 
any size, that you would like to donate to the Garden 
Committee, please leave them on the patio behind 
the clubhouse. Thanks! 

Finch Feeders 
You may notice that several residents in White Oak 
Village have finch feeders hanging from shepherd’s 
hooks.  Remember, if you want a finch feeder, you 
must first submit a WAIVER request to the Board for 
approval. There are three approved types of feeders 
allowed.  Contact Gretchen Soards for information 
on approved feeders before submitting a waiver. 

Reminders 
Trash pick-up will be delayed one day during the 
week of Labor Day.  
WOV governing documents are located in 3 places:  
your owner’s manual, the WOV website (shown 
above), and HOA Life. 

Board members 
Bill Cross, President 
Dennis McDonald, Vice-President  
Peggy Bern, Secretary 
Jinny Teague, Treasurer 
Gretchen Soards, Director 
Linda Stone, Director 
Don Mueller, Director 
 


